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Madam Chair and Members of the Committee;
I am Jackie Harrington, a 19 year licensed family childcare provider from Rochester MN. I am writing to​ support the Child Care License Holder Insurance provision in HF 3403. The changes are common sense and provide the same information to families about the providers liability insurance policy. This provisions simplifies the process.
Please support this provision, Thank you for your consideration.


-- 
Jackie Harrington
First Five Years Family Child Care
507-282-1799

firstfiveyears.weebly.com

